
 

 

 

 

25th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope that you are well. 

I write to you with a few updates as we approach the end of what has been a very 

busy and enjoyable half term.  

Parent survey 

Thank you so much to everyone who has completed the survey so far. I appreciate 

that everyone is so busy at the moment, but would be really grateful if you could 

take some time to complete the survey link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuOa

QYS0qe-BDt4gyECpKO8dUMkNUU05CSkM0NUVYVUhFR0NIQkpBT0JTRy4u  

The deadline for completion of the survey is Friday 28th May 2021. 

Thank you very much for your time on this. 

End of term 

Term ends on Friday 28th May at the normal time for all year groups. We will be 

having a non-uniform day on Friday. Students should donate £1. We will return to 

school as normal on Monday 7th June 2021.  

Covid testing 

We will be handing out replacement lateral flow kits to all students who need them 

after school on Wednesday 26th May 2021.  

Uniform for Summer term  

From Monday 7th June 2021, students may choose to not wear their blazer to school 

as the weather will hopefully start to improve. It is essential that shirts remained 

tucked in and that ties are worn.  

Free School Meal Vouchers over Half Term 

For those parents and carers who are entitled to free school meals, we will be 

sending out voucher codes to all that applied previously.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuOaQYS0qe-BDt4gyECpKO8dUMkNUU05CSkM0NUVYVUhFR0NIQkpBT0JTRy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuOaQYS0qe-BDt4gyECpKO8dUMkNUU05CSkM0NUVYVUhFR0NIQkpBT0JTRy4u


If you have previously received a voucher, you will automatically be included.  

If you have not received a voucher previously, then please complete the form here 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuPd1

_L7l7bZEo6XA7dpt3_hUOUZKSEdDTThGMkdZNUc1TkZNT0tDUklEQS4u  

Please only submit the form once, ensuring you double check the information you 

put in. The form will close at midnight on Thursday 27th May. Vouchers will be sent on 

Friday 28th May. 

Have a wonderful half term when it arrives.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Emma Howard 

Head of School 
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